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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 19th February 2007
QUESTION NO. 23
QUESTION:   Councillor Karen Warren
"To ask the Manager to landscape and generally clean up the site at (Details supplied), given the fact that the Department of Education have now eventually completed the fence so as to stop incursions onto their land, and given a commitment that was given to local residents, that the Council would improve landscaping in the area, if this work can now be expedited, and if he will make a statement on the matter?"
REPLY:
The area adjacent to the recently completed fence on the boundary of the Dept. of Education lands fronting Tynan Hall Park, consists a of a narrow roadside margin and the remnants of an old agricultural hedgerow. Although the hedgerow has a rather unkempt appearance it does provide an important screening function with regard to the fence and may also have important wildlife value. In addition there is little evidence of any major problem in the area with regard to anti-social activity.  Having regard to the request, as set out in the question, arrangements will be made to meet local residents in the coming weeks on site, to agree the nature and extent of the necessary landscaping works.   

